
Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427. 

 

Dear Senator,  

 

It is time for Oregon to fund education adequately! Support the proposal from the Joint Committee for 

Student Success (House Bill 3427) to create a $2 billion investment in our kids. You need to show the 

leadership we elected you for and solve this problem to fund schools. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kimberly Hurd 

 


